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B. Friends of Aine—a nonprofit organization
providing bereavement support services to
grieving children, teens and families — opened
its new location at 226 Coolidge Avenue in
Manchester last month with an open house.
The ribbon-cutting ceremony was attended by
Manchester Mayor Joyce Craig, NH State Sena-
tor Lou D'Allesandro, the Greater Manchester
Chamber of Commerce and others, who toured
the organization’s four age-specific grief sup-
port spaces for children and teenagers, ages 4
to18.
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